
 

Workshop on “Exploring Future Tech Careers within an Interdisciplinary Human-Centric 

Framework” was conducted for Classes XI and XII 

 

A workshop on “Exploring Future Tech Careers within an Interdisciplinary Human-Centric 

Framework,” was conducted by Mr Milind, the Manager for Admissions & Outreach at Plaksha 

University provided an insightful exploration of how the future job market is evolving due to rapid 

advancements in automation and technology. The discussion aimed to broaden students' 

understanding of how emerging career paths increasingly blend technical and human-centered 

skills, creating a compelling interdisciplinary framework for aspiring professionals. 

Overall, the session provided a valuable glimpse into future tech careers and demonstrated the 

importance of an interdisciplinary, human-centered approach in the modern workforce. Through 

engaging discussions and a practical project showcase, Plaksha University effectively conveyed 

its commitment to equipping students with the skills and knowledge necessary to thrive in an 

evolving, technology-driven world. 

 


